

Roundtable Meeting 2018 06

Table of contents

- [When](#)
- [Where](#)
- [What](#)
- [Topics](#)
 - [1st hour quick news](#)
 - [Second hour, longer topics](#)
- [Recording](#)
- [Follow-Up](#)
- [Chat log](#)
- [Pages related to this one](#)

Volunteering Facilitator: [Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)

When

The time is now:

Time in your timezone (when this page was last reloaded): Friday 01 July 2022 01:59:42 CEST

Time will be set by participants vote:

Next Roundtable

	21 Jun 2018 12:00 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 13:00 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 14:00 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 14:30 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 15:00 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 16:00 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 17:00 GMT-0000	21 Jun 2018 18:00 GMT-0000
Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist 	x	x	x	☑	☑	x	x	☑
Jean-Marc Libs 	☑	☑	☑	☑	?	x	x	x
Aris Bernotas 	☑	☑	☑	☑	☑	☑	☑	☑
Gary Cunningham-Lee 	?	☑	☑	☑	?	x	x	x
daniel 	☑	x	x	x	x	x	x	x
Jonny Bradley 	x	?	☑	☑	☑	☑	?	x
luciash d' being 	?	?	☑	☑	☑	?	?	?

	1	1	3	5 	3	-2	-3	-2
--	---	---	---	--	---	----	----	----

Where

<https://live.tiki.org>

What

See [Roundtable Meetings](#) for a detailed description.

Topics

1st hour quick news

1. 18.2 release
2. Tikifest Montreal
3. Next TRM Planning
Let's have a cutoff time for the convene plugin voting, and try and get someone to agree to coordinate and spread the word etc? (other than Bernard, who's been doing this for ages)
4. ...

Second hour, longer topics

1. GIT
2. ...

Recording

- <https://recordings.rna1.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1529591343342/presentation/>

Follow-Up

Chat log

Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2018 06](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)